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Congratulations, Dr. Martin Luther
King Jr. Elementary School!

 

What a phenomenal first day of school! Your warm welcome to
students from Broward Estates set the tone for an inspiring year
ahead. We celebrate the District's commitment to creating a
nurturing, inclusive, and empowering learning environment where
every child feels seen, valued, and ready to succeed.

We are especially excited about the launch of your new AI Literacy
Program, a visionary step in preparing our students to thrive in
the future. By equipping young minds with the tools to navigate
and shape emerging technologies, you are not only honoring Dr.
King’s legacy of education and empowerment but also leading the
way in innovative learning.

Here’s to a school year filled with curiosity, growth, and
boundless possibilities!

 

-Dr. Rosalind Osgood, Florida State Senator, District 32
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